
March 2024 

Dear parents, 

Re: 🕉️ World faith celebration Spring ‘Holi’ 🕉️ 

 

As you may remember earlier this year as a school we 

celebrated Diwali the Hindu festival of light. 

 

This half term we will be learning more about another Hindu festival  

‘Holi’ linked to our learning around world faiths and diversity. 

 

On Tuesday 26th March the children will enjoy welcoming  

‘Cultural Educ-Asian’ to school who’ll share their knowledge of Indian 

culture and the celebration of Holi which focuses on new life and new 

beginnings just in time for Spring. 

 

The children are asked to come into school wearing old clothing for the 

day. Light/ white coloured tops/clothing would be best please as we 

will be taking part in a ‘colour run’ using lights sprays of paint, please 

dress in old clothes that are ok to be painted and get a little messy. 

Children are also welcome to wear their sunglasses (not essential). They 

won’t need a change of clothes. 

 

If any of our families would like to share any links to Hinduism or Indian 

cultural celebrations drop me a message. 

 

Happy Holi! 

 

Mrs Harrison 
 

 


